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Dibble, Dickson

From: Dibble, Dickson

Sent: Thursday, April 30, 2009 9:14 AM

To: 'Robbins, Gary W ‘

Cc: Bowman, Sandy; 'Shea L Jackson', Zhang-Torres

Subject: UNPERMITTED AIRS ID#1030535-001-AG WITHDRAWN, Cruz Performance Fiberglass, 4470 63rd Circle, Pinellas
Park, FL 33781

Tracking: Recipient Delivery
'‘Robbins, Gary W'
Bowman, Sandy Delivered: 4/30/2009 9:14 AM
'Shea L Jackson'
Zhang-Torres Delivered: 4/30/2009 9:14 AM

Gary,
We have closure on the two AGP issue at the same Cruz location.

I talked with O/AR, Mrs. Rhonda Cruz and explained to her that for her situation the State AGP rules were specific in not allowing two
AGP'’s at the same location. She explained that she was concemed about exceeding her threshold fimits of her existing AGP
(Glassworks of Largo-AIRS ID# 1030515-002-AG)-and was trying to avoid any problems by going for a second AGP. | mentioned that
she might want to consider an Air Operating (AO) permit. There was some concem on her part about the cost, and she alluded to the
fact that it may have been a consultant that told her that the cost of a permit might be in the upwards of $10,000. | explained to her that
| was not completely familiar with the major permit pricing structure, but it sounded a little bit out of line for her size facility, so | provided
her with the name of Cindy Zhang-Torres and a contact number that she could call for further details regarding the larger permit
possibilities. She seemed very interested about talking with Cindy and seemed to be very grateful for the assistance.

To make a long story short, Mrs. Cruz sent me an e-mail (see attachment) yesterday requesting that the subject item registration be
withdrawn, so as you can see in the screen prints below | have already withdrawn the registration and stopped the thirty (30) day review
clock. Her initial e-mail in the attachment was worded a little bit strange, so | had to go back to her to clarify her request, for the record.

Immediately below is the complete content of the text which | have included in the comment section of the Facility Screen capture
below for this facility and then below that a screen capture of the permit events screen showing WITHDRAWN.

04/08/09-INITIAL RPR Operations AGP Regisfratipn. 04/29/09-Registration WITHDRAWN by O/AR Rhonda Cruz via e-mail to
D.Dibble, rules do not allow two (2) AGP's @ %" *me facility.
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If you have any questions, comments, or concems please e-mail or call.

Thank you for your assistance with visiting the site, gathering information and helping to resolve this issue. Please be sure to thank
everyone else who was part of this effort. This is how it's supposed to work!

Have a great day!
[

Dickson E. Dibble, ES II1

FL Dept of Environmental Protection

Div. of Air Resource Management

Bureau of Air Monitoring & Mobile Sources
Air General Permit Program

Tel. (850) 921-9586

FAX (850) 922-6979

ICG-#345

Dickson.Dibble@dep.state.fl.us

Please note: Florida has a very broad public records law. Most written communications to or from state officials regarding state
business are public records available to the public and media upon request. Your e-mail communications may therefore be subject to
public disclosure
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